
 

Concord 2024-25 Yearbooks were delivered today to all 
students who have ordered and paid for a yearbook this 
school year. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Helen Park at 
hpark@cassd63.org no later than Monday, June 2 as a 
Yearbook Raffle will soon follow. 
  
*We cannot replace any lost or damaged yearbooks (by 
students) once they have been distributed. 
 
Thank you for another great year full of memories.   
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